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This Time Next Year Dec 23 2021 The instant New York Times bestseller adored by
readers around the world! Curl up with the refreshingly romantic and unputdownable
rom-com which has everyone falling head over heels... Quinn and Minnie are born on
New Year's Eve, in the same hospital, one minute apart. Their lives may begin
together, but their worlds couldn't be more different. Thirty years later they find
themselves together again in the same place, at the same time. What if fate is
trying to bring them together? Maybe it's time to take a chance on love...
____________________ 'Heart-warming and unashamedly romantic' RUTH JONES 'Sparkling
and uplifting' MHAIRI MCFARLANE 'Every page of this book is perfect' CRESSIDA
MCLAUGHLIN 'Swooningly romantic...I didn't want to put it down' KIRSTY GREENWOOD 'I
absolutely loved This Time Next Year...so funny and sad and brilliant on love,
friendship and family. Plus it contains the finest comedic airport security scene
since spinal tap' TOM ELLEN 'A beautiful debut full of heart, soul and serendipity
with characters you can't help but fall in love with.' ALEX BROWN 'This Time Next
Year will make you laugh, cry and keep reading long into the night - it's the
escapist read everyone needs right now.' HOLLY MARTIN 'A funny, pull-at-yourheartstrings read, this is the perfect companion for curling up with hot chocolate
and a blanket. Unashamedly romantic and packed full of holiday sparkle, it's a hug
in book form.' JOSIE SILVER 'Uplifting and relatable' WOMAN & HOME 'Bursting with
colour, I was rooting for the pair the whole way through.' PRIMA 'This Time Next
Year has a heroine you'll want to be friends with and a hero you'll want to spend
more time with. A note-perfect romcom.' RED 'Funny, perceptive, and completely bingeworthy!' SUN ON SUNDAY ____________________ Readers are falling in love with This
Time Next Year: 'I loved every moment ... It's so clever and intricate and I adored
it.' 'This is a book that I will definitely be re-reading... I fell in love with the
characters.' 'This Time Next Year is utterly refreshing. Filled with love (a little
lust) and laughter.' 'I completely loved this book! Blissfully indulgent on the
romance ... I loved the writing' 'I was smitten with this story from the first
chapter.' 'The book you're looking for!!' 'I enjoyed this beautiful and romantic
story. The plot was well crafted and the characters were people I could relate to
and empathise with. Definitely recommended.' 'The characters were great and I was
sad to finish the book as I would no longer be spending time in their company. The
story is lovely and also believable, I will be recommending this book to all my
friends.' 'You'll start the book because it sounds cute, you'll keep reading it
because the plot keeps unfolding and not once does it stand still or stagnate and
you'll re-read it because you love all the people encapsulated within the pages so
much.' 'This book is delightful. It's a big hug; a hot chocolate; your favourite

onesie, all rolled into one.' 'I would really recommend this to anyone that really
does believe in fate, enjoys proposals from a knight on a unicorn and knows that
love will always win.' 'I absolutely loved it, truly one of the best books I have
read.'
Cloud Cuckoo Land (Large Print Edition) Jul 18 2021 Follows four young dreamers and
outcasts through time and space, from 1453 Constantinople to the future, as they
discover resourcefulness and hope amidst peril.
Leave the World Behind Feb 10 2021 De rustige vakantie van een gezin wordt
verstoord door een stel van in de zestig op de vlucht voor een ramp.
Tenth of December Jul 26 2019 **ESCAPE FROM SPIDERHEAD NOW STREAMING ON NETFLIX STARRING CHRIS HEMSWORTH AND MILES TELLER**The prize-winning, New York Times
bestselling short story collection from the internationally bestselling author of
Lincoln in the Bardo'The best book you'll read this year' New York Times'Dazzlingly
surreal stories about a failing America' Sunday TimesWINNER OF THE 2014 FOLIO PRIZE
AND SHORTLISTED FOR THE NATIONAL BOOK AWARD 2013George Saunders's most wryly
hilarious and disturbing collection yet, Tenth of December illuminates human
experience and explores figures lost in a labyrinth of troubling preoccupations.A
family member recollects a backyard pole dressed for all occasions; Jeff faces
horrifying ultimatums and the prospect of Darkenfloxx(TM) in some unusual drug
trials; and Al Roosten hides his own internal monologue behind a winning smile that
he hopes will make him popular.With dark visions of the future riffing against
ghosts of the past and the ever-settling present, this collection sings with
astonishing charm and intensity.
The Summer I Turned Pretty Apr 02 2020 Belly spends the summer she turns sixteen at
the beach just like every other summer of her life, but this time things are very
different.
The Door to December Mar 26 2022 Six years after the kidnapping of Laura
McCaffrey's three-year-old daughter, Melanie, by her estranged husband, Dylan, the
child is found wandering the streets of Los Angeles, terrorized by a horrifying
secret, and Dylan's mangled remains are discovered
Door to December Oct 21 2021 A frantic mother, who has been separated from her nineyear-old daughter, Melanie, for six years, strives to rescue her from the people who
have been subjecting her to terrifying psychological experiments.
Six: The Musical - Vocal Selections Mar 02 2020 (Vocal Selections). Six has
received rave reviews around the world for its modern take on the stories of the six
wives of Henry VIII and it's finally opening on Broadway! From Tudor queens to pop
princesses, the six wives take the mic to remix five hundred years of historical
heartbreak into an exuberant celebration of 21st century girl power! Songs include:
All You Wanna Do * Don't Lose Ur Head * Ex-Wives * Get Down * Haus of Holbein *
Heart of Stone * I Don't Need Your Love * No Way * Six.
George May 16 2021 "Allow me to introduce you to a remarkable book, full of love,
wonder, hope, and the importance of getting to be who you were meant to be. You must
read this." - David Levithan, author of Every Day and editor of George. When people
look at George, they think they see a boy. But she knows she's not a boy. She knows
she's a girl. George thinks she'll have to keep this a secret forever. Then her
teacher announces that their class play is going to be Charlotte's Web. George
really, really, REALLY wants to play Charlotte. But the teacher says she can't even
try out for the part . . . because she's a boy.
Couching at the Door Aug 19 2021 In this collection of dark, supernatural tales the
esteemed author D. K. Broster gave full reign to her vivid imagination. Sometimes—as
in “The Window” or “The Pestering,” or “All Soul’s Day”—these are what we might call
‘explainable’ ghost stories: apparitions or hauntings whose origin is to be found in
some violent or unjust action in the past. Other stories, “Couching at the Door” and
“From the Abyss,” have little or no explanation, even in supernatural terms. Add to
these an elegant reworking of the Persephone myth, “The Taste of Pomegranates,” the

downright bloodthirsty “Clairvoyance,” and the psychological studies, “The Promised
Land” and “The Pavement” which so well merit the heading ‘Madness and Obsession’,
and you have a collection to disturb and unsettle the strongest nerves. Literary
historian Jack Adrian describes Couching at the Door as “a pure masterwork, one of
the most satisfying weird collections of the century”.
Regretting You Jan 30 2020 The #1 Wall Street Journal bestseller that People
Magazine calls "a poignant, addictive read." From #1 New York Times bestselling
author of It Ends with Us comes a novel about family, first love, grief, and
betrayal that will touch the hearts of both mothers and daughters. Morgan Grant and
her sixteen-year-old daughter, Clara, would like nothing more than to be nothing
alike. Morgan is determined to prevent her daughter from making the same mistakes
she did. By getting pregnant and married way too young, Morgan put her own dreams on
hold. Clara doesn't want to follow in her mother's footsteps. Her predictable mother
doesn't have a spontaneous bone in her body. With warring personalities and
conflicting goals, Morgan and Clara find it increasingly difficult to coexist. The
only person who can bring peace to the household is Chris--Morgan's husband, Clara's
father, and the family anchor. But that peace is shattered when Chris is involved in
a tragic and questionable accident. The heartbreaking and long-lasting consequences
will reach far beyond just Morgan and Clara. While struggling to rebuild everything
that crashed around them, Morgan finds comfort in the last person she expects to,
and Clara turns to the one boy she's been forbidden to see. With each passing day,
new secrets, resentment, and misunderstandings make mother and daughter fall further
apart. So far apart, it might be impossible for them to ever fall back together.
Watching You Oct 09 2020 YOU'RE NOT THE ONLY ONE WATCHING ‘Page one intrigued me.
Page three hooked me. By page five, I was consumed. This compulsive, propulsive
novel is both a seize-you-by-the-throat thriller and a genuinely moving family
drama. Stellar.’ – A.J. Finn, author of The Woman in the Window _______________
You’re back home after four years working abroad, new husband in tow. You’re keen to
find a place of your own. But for now you’re crashing in your big brother’s spare
room. That’s when you meet the man next door. He’s the head teacher at the local
school. Twice your age. Extraordinarily attractive. You find yourself watching him.
All the time. But you never dreamed that your innocent crush might become a deadly
obsession. Or that someone is watching you. _______________ Family secrets, illicit
passion and an unexplained murder? It can only be the gripping new novel from Lisa
Jewell, #1 bestselling author of Then She Was Gone. _______________ 'I was totally
gripped by this excellent psychological thriller. Set in Bristol, it opens with a
dead body, then moves into the head of Joey, a newly-married 27-year-old who gets a
sudden crush on one of her new neighbours, which quickly becomes obsessive. Hugely
enjoyable.' – Marian Keyes, author of The Break 'If you only pick one summer read
this year, make it Watching You. I inhaled it in one sitting. A gripping plot,
characters you love but can't trust, and a thumping emotional heart, Lisa Jewell has
done it again.' – Sarah Pinborough, author of Behind Her Eyes and 13 Minutes 'If you
loved The Woman in The Window and The Girl on the Train then this is for you!' – the
Hotlist, U Magazine 'Then She Was Gone was my favourite thriller last year and this
is even better. Brilliantly plotted and impossible to put down, it kept me guessing
until the very end.' - Alice Feeney, author of Sometimes I Lie 'She's done it again!
Lisa Jewell has penned the page-turner of the summer. Emotionally-engrossing and
utterly compelling, with a mystery that keeps you gripped until the last heartwrenching page.' - Tammy Cohen, author of They All Fall Down 'Jewell writes
wonderfully engaging characters who weave plausibly tangled webs and the whodunit
was largely incidental until the closing pages. She masterfully draws all her
threads together, throwing in some cunning twists for good measure...The countdown
is on for the next Lisa Jewell novel.' - Daily Express ‘A finely drawn domestic
thriller.’ - India Knight
9-Nov Nov 21 2021 When Fallon and aspiring novelist Ben meet and fall in love the

day before Fallon's cross-country move, they vow to meet on the same date every
year, until Fallon suspects Ben is fabricating their relationship to create the
perfect plot twist.
The Deaths of December Sep 27 2019 'A cracking read. The perfect Christmas gift for
crime fans' C. L. Taylor, author of The Lie 'A quirky, cleverly plotted crime story'
Sunday Mirror 'A festive cracker of a crime novel' Cass Green, author of In a
Cottage in a Wood 'Dark and satisfying, it is a fine antidote to Christmas cheer'
Daily Mail ********************************** It looks like a regular advent
calendar. Until DC Becky Greene starts opening doors . . . and discovers a crime
scene behind almost every one. The police hope it's a prank. Because if it isn't, a
murderer has just surfaced - someone who's been killing for twenty years. But why
now? And why has he sent it to this police station? As the country relaxes into
festive cheer, Greene and DS Eddie Carmine must race against time to catch the
killer. Because there are four doors left, and four murders will fill them . . .
It's shaping up to be a deadly little Christmas. ******************* Goodreads
reviewers are raving about this gripping festive thriller! 'A deeply twisted,
festive murder, thriller, mystery with a good psychological twist to it.' 'Christmas
books are normally romances so I enjoyed The Deaths of December for the anti
Christmas twist.' 'The perfect festive read for those who like to be curled up in
front of the fire with the lights down low ready to be thrilled and chilled in equal
measure'
The Door of No Return Feb 22 2022 From New York Times Bestselling author Kwame
Alexander comes the first book in a searing, breathtaking trilogy that tells the
story of a boy, a village, and the epic odyssey of an African family.
Tenth of December Apr 26 2022 The prize-winning, New York Times bestselling short
story collection from the internationally bestselling author of Lincoln in the Bardo
'The best book you'll read this year' New York Times 'Dazzlingly surreal stories
about a failing America' Sunday Times WINNER OF THE 2014 FOLIO PRIZE AND SHORTLISTED
FOR THE NATIONAL BOOK AWARD 2013 George Saunders's most wryly hilarious and
disturbing collection yet, Tenth of December illuminates human experience and
explores figures lost in a labyrinth of troubling preoccupations. A family member
recollects a backyard pole dressed for all occasions; Jeff faces horrifying
ultimatums and the prospect of Darkenfloxx(TM) in some unusual drug trials; and Al
Roosten hides his own internal monologue behind a winning smile that he hopes will
make him popular. With dark visions of the future riffing against ghosts of the past
and the ever-settling present, this collection sings with astonishing charm and
intensity.
The House with the Golden Door Sep 19 2021
A Week in December Aug 07 2020 It's London, the week before Christmas 2007. Over
seven wintry days, we follow the lives of seven characters across the city, from a
hedge fund manager to a Tube train driver. Above the complex patterns of modern
urban life, the writing on the wall appears in letters ten feet high, but the
characters refuse to see it. As the gripping climax looms, they are forced, one by
one, to awake from their blinkered present to confront the true nature of the world
they inhabit
The Key to Midnight Jan 12 2021 The past can be a very dangerous place when it is
locked into a nightmare... The Key to Midnight is a page-turning thriller from Dean
Koontz that delves into the darkest of dreams. Perfect for fans of Stephen King and
Harlan Coben. 'Dean Koontz writes page-turners, middle-of-the-night-sneak-up-behindyou suspense thrillers. He touches our hearts and tingles our spines' - Washington
Post Book World Who is Joanna Rand? Alex Hunter hasn't come to Japan to fall in
love. But Joanna Rand is the most beautiful, exciting woman he has ever met. But
Joanna is not who she thinks she is. Ten years before, and halfway across the world,
a brutally bizarre experiment recreated her mind. A violation so hideous that her
dreams are filled with terror and her memories are a lie. If they are ever to be

free, Alex and Joanna have to reopen the dangerous door into the nightmare past.
Somehow they have to find the key to midnight... What readers are saying about The
Key to Midnight: 'This is a story of suspense, action and intrigue set to the
backdrop of international espionage... Koontz delivers his usual blend of mystery
and action that keeps those pages turning' 'This is an intriguing tale, a mystery
and a romance but shot through with an underlying psychological horror and also a
political undertone, too' 'As always, so, so readable, and so, so well written'
The Door to December Aug 31 2022
The Midnight Library Dec 11 2020 "Good morning America book club"--Jacket.
We Met in December May 28 2022 Prepare to fall head over heels. The perfect book
for fans of Josie Silver, This Time Next Year, and anyone who ever fell in love with
the wrong person... ‘Gorgeously festive and romantic’ Rosie Walsh, bestselling
author of The Man Who Didn’t Call
Always, in December Apr 14 2021 'Will wrap around you like a hug in any season.
Heart-tugging and life-affirming' Sunday Times bestselling author JOSIE SILVER It
started with a letter. It ended with a love story. **ONE LAST GIFT, THE BRAND-NEW
NOVEL FROM EMILY STONE, IS AVAILABLE TO PRE-ORDER NOW!** 'Tender and gorgeously
romantic. I LOVED it' Sunday Times bestselling author CATHY BRAMLEY 'I adored this
sweepingly romantic, captivating love story' Sunday Times bestselling author HOLLY
MILLER Read the stay-up-all-night love story with ALL THE FEELS that everyone is
raving about. 'My FAVOURITE READ of the year so far' Real reader review 'The BEST
BOOK I have read this year *****' Real reader review 'THE ONLY BOOK you're going to
need in your life *****' Real reader review __________ Josie Morgan never looks
forward to December. It's always a reminder of the life she lost, twenty years ago.
Now, she always switches off the radio when Christmas music comes on. She always
wants to tear down the tinsel her flatmate insists on pinning up. And she always
posts a letter she knows will never be read. Max Carter never expected to find
himself stranded in London just days before Christmas. He never expected it would be
so hard to say goodbye to a woman he hardly knows. Then again, he never expected to
fall in love. But, this December, when Josie's letter leads her to Max, a chance
encounter will change their lives in the most remarkable way. And their story is
only just beginning . . . From London to Manhattan, from Edinburgh to the English
countryside, a beautiful romantic journey that's impossible to forget. __________
COSY UP AND WARM YOUR HEART WITH THE BOOK YOUR FAVOURITE AUTHORS ADORE: 'Max stole
my heart! A sweeping story of love, loss and self discovery. I LOVED it' EMMA COOPER
'Packed with Richard Curtis-style moments. If you're looking for a true will-theywon't-they tearjerker to capture your heart, look no further' HOLLY MILLER 'LOVED
this emotional story about love, grief and taking the chances life throws at you'
CLAIRE FROST 'Kept me reading late into the night. Absolutely gorgeous' JO LOVETT 'A
real stay-up-till-you-finish-it emotional read' FABULOUS 'Truly an unforgettable and
heart-tugging novel' USA TODAY 'Make sure it's at the VERY TOP of your MUST-READ
list *****' 'Such a beautifully written book with all the feels. You'll laugh and
cry and be left all the better for it *****' 'If the rights to turn Always, in
December into a film aren't snapped up immediately, there's no justice' 'Will stay
with me for a long time *****'
Darling Venom Nov 29 2019 From Wall Street Journal bestseller Parker S. Huntington
comes a broken love story laced with angst and forbidden romance.I wasn't supposed
to be on that roof on Valentine's Day.Neither was Kellan Marchetti, the school's
designated freak.We met on the verge of ending our lives.Somehow, the tattered
strings of our tragedies tangled and tightened into an unlikely bond.We decided not
to take the plunge and agreed to check on each other every Valentine's Day until
school ended. Same time. One roof. Two restless souls. We kept our promise for three
years. On the fourth, Kellan made a decision, and I was left to deal with the
consequences. Just when I thought our story ended, another one began. They say all
love stories look the same and taste different. Mine was venomous, disgraceful, and

written in scarlet scars. My name is Charlotte Richards, but you can call me Venom.
Malibu Rising Jun 16 2021 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Read with Jenna Book Club
Pick as Featured on Today • From the author of Daisy Jones & The Six and The Seven
Husbands of Evelyn Hugo . . . ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR: The Washington
Post, Time, Marie Claire, PopSugar, Parade, Teen Vogue, Self, She Reads •
“Irresistible . . . High drama at the beach, starring four sexy, surfing siblings
and their deadbeat, famous-crooner dad.”—People Four famous siblings throw an epic
party to celebrate the end of the summer. But over the course of twenty-four hours,
the family drama that ensues will change their lives forever. Malibu: August 1983.
It’s the day of Nina Riva’s annual end-of-summer party, and anticipation is at a
fever pitch. Everyone wants to be around the famous Rivas: Nina, the talented surfer
and supermodel; brothers Jay and Hud, one a championship surfer, the other a
renowned photographer; and their adored baby sister, Kit. Together the siblings are
a source of fascination in Malibu and the world over—especially as the offspring of
the legendary singer Mick Riva. The only person not looking forward to the party of
the year is Nina herself, who never wanted to be the center of attention, and who
has also just been very publicly abandoned by her pro tennis player husband. Oh, and
maybe Hud—because it is long past time for him to confess something to the brother
from whom he’s been inseparable since birth. Jay, on the other hand, is counting the
minutes until nightfall, when the girl he can’t stop thinking about promised she’ll
be there. And Kit has a couple secrets of her own—including a guest she invited
without consulting anyone. By midnight the party will be completely out of control.
By morning, the Riva mansion will have gone up in flames. But before that first
spark in the early hours before dawn, the alcohol will flow, the music will play,
and the loves and secrets that shaped this family’s generations will all come rising
to the surface. Malibu Rising is a story about one unforgettable night in the life
of a family: the night they each have to choose what they will keep from the people
who made them . . . and what they will leave behind.
House of Leaves May 04 2020 “A novelistic mosaic that simultaneously reads like a
thriller and like a strange, dreamlike excursion into the subconscious.” —The New
York Times Years ago, when House of Leaves was first being passed around, it was
nothing more than a badly bundled heap of paper, parts of which would occasionally
surface on the Internet. No one could have anticipated the small but devoted
following this terrifying story would soon command. Starting with an odd assortment
of marginalized youth -- musicians, tattoo artists, programmers, strippers,
environmentalists, and adrenaline junkies -- the book eventually made its way into
the hands of older generations, who not only found themselves in those strangely
arranged pages but also discovered a way back into the lives of their estranged
children. Now this astonishing novel is made available in book form, complete with
the original colored words, vertical footnotes, and second and third appendices. The
story remains unchanged, focusing on a young family that moves into a small home on
Ash Tree Lane where they discover something is terribly wrong: their house is bigger
on the inside than it is on the outside. Of course, neither Pulitzer Prize-winning
photojournalist Will Navidson nor his companion Karen Green was prepared to face the
consequences of that impossibility, until the day their two little children wandered
off and their voices eerily began to return another story -- of creature darkness,
of an ever-growing abyss behind a closet door, and of that unholy growl which soon
enough would tear through their walls and consume all their dreams.
The Girl Next Door Nov 09 2020 Includes two bonus short stories: "Do you love your
wife" and "Returns"--(p. [275]- 294).
Demon Seed Jun 28 2022 The seemingly deserted town of Snowfield, California, is
filled with dead bodies, and lurking beneath the surface is an evil force bent on
destruction, in this terrifying novel of suspense. Reissue. Movie tie-in.
The Door Jul 30 2022 One of The New York Times Book Review's "10 Best Books of
2015" An NYRB Classics Original The Door is an unsettling exploration of the

relationship between two very different women. Magda is a writer, educated, married
to an academic, public-spirited, with an on-again-off-again relationship to
Hungary’s Communist authorities. Emerence is a peasant, illiterate, impassive,
abrupt, seemingly ageless. She lives alone in a house that no one else may enter,
not even her closest relatives. She is Magda’s housekeeper and she has taken control
over Magda’s household, becoming indispensable to her. And Emerence, in her way, has
come to depend on Magda. They share a kind of love—at least until Magda’s longsought success as a writer leads to a devastating revelation. Len Rix’s prizewinning
translation of The Door at last makes it possible for American readers to appreciate
the masterwork of a major modern European writer.
The Door to December Oct 01 2022 A frantic mother, who has been separated from her
nine-year-old daughter, Melanie, for six years, strives to rescue her from the
people who have been subjecting her to terrifying psychological experiments, in a
new edition of the classic novel of psychological suspense, featuring a new
afterword by the author. Reissue.
Flat Stanley Jun 24 2019 Stanley Lambchop is just a normal healthy boy, but since a
large notice-board fell on him, he's been only half an inch thick. For Stanley this
presents no problems. In fact, it makes life more exciting.
Shadowfires Oct 28 2019 A woman's relief over the death of her husband gives way to
mind-numbing terror, in this shockingly suspenseful thriller from "New York
Times"-bestselling author Koontz. This newly repackaged edition features a new
Afterword by the author. Reissue.
One Day in December Aug 26 2019 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • “Get ready to be
swept up in a whirlwind romance. It absolutely charmed me.”—Reese Witherspoon (A
Reese Witherspoon Book Club Pick) “The perfect book to get lost in . . . Josie
Silver’s characters sneak their way into your heart and stay.”—Jill Santopolo,
author of The Light We Lost Two people. Ten chances. One unforgettable love story.
Laurie is pretty sure love at first sight doesn't exist anywhere but the movies. But
then, through a misted-up bus window one snowy December day, she sees a man who she
knows instantly is the one. Their eyes meet, there's a moment of pure magic...and
then her bus drives away. Certain they're fated to find each other again, Laurie
spends a year scanning every bus stop and cafe in London for him. But she doesn't
find him, not when it matters anyway. Instead they "reunite" at a Christmas party,
when her best friend Sarah giddily introduces her new boyfriend to Laurie. It's
Jack, the man from the bus. It would be. What follows for Laurie, Sarah and Jack is
ten years of friendship, heartbreak, missed opportunities, roads not taken, and
destinies reconsidered. One Day in December is a joyous, heartwarming and immensely
moving love story to escape into and a reminder that fate takes inexplicable turns
along the route to happiness.
Midnight Sep 07 2020 Dean Koontz, the bestselling master of suspense, invites you
into the shocking world of Moonlight Cove—where four unlikely survivors confront the
darkest realms of human nature. The citizens of Moonlight Cove, California, are
changing. Some are losing touch with their deepest emotions. Others are surrendering
to their wildest urges. And the few who remain unchanged are absolutely terrified—if
not brutally murdered in the dead of night...
Fairy Tale Dec 31 2019 Legendary storyteller Stephen King goes into the deepest
well of his imagination in this spellbinding novel about a seventeen-year-old boy
who inherits the keys to a parallel world where good and evil are at war, and the
stakes could not be higher - for their world or ours. Charlie Reade looks like a
regular high school kid, great at baseball and football, a decent student. But he
carries a heavy load. His mom was killed in a hit-and-run accident when he was ten,
and grief drove his dad to drink. Charlie learned how to take care of himself - and
his dad. Then, when Charlie is seventeen, he meets a dog named Radar and her aging
master, Howard Bowditch, a recluse in a big house at the top of a big hill, with a
locked shed in the backyard. Sometimes strange sounds emerge from it. Charlie starts

doing jobs for Mr. Bowditch and loses his heart to Radar. Then, when Bowditch dies,
he leaves Charlie a cassette tape telling a story no one would believe. What
Bowditch knows, and has kept secret all his long life, is that inside the shed is a
portal to another world. King's storytelling in Fairy Tale soars. This is a
magnificent and terrifying tale about another world than ours, in which good is
pitted against overwhelming evil, and a heroic boy - and his dog - must lead the
battle.
One Day in December Jun 04 2020 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • “Get ready to be
swept up in a whirlwind romance. It absolutely charmed me.”—Reese Witherspoon (A
Reese Witherspoon Book Club Pick) “The perfect book to get lost in . . . Josie
Silver’s characters sneak their way into your heart and stay.”—Jill Santopolo,
author of The Light We Lost Two people. Ten chances. One unforgettable love story.
Laurie is pretty sure love at first sight doesn't exist anywhere but the movies. But
then, through a misted-up bus window one snowy December day, she sees a man who she
knows instantly is the one. Their eyes meet, there's a moment of pure magic...and
then her bus drives away. Certain they're fated to find each other again, Laurie
spends a year scanning every bus stop and cafe in London for him. But she doesn't
find him, not when it matters anyway. Instead they "reunite" at a Christmas party,
when her best friend Sarah giddily introduces her new boyfriend to Laurie. It's
Jack, the man from the bus. It would be. What follows for Laurie, Sarah and Jack is
ten years of friendship, heartbreak, missed opportunities, roads not taken, and
destinies reconsidered. One Day in December is a joyous, heartwarming and immensely
moving love story to escape into and a reminder that fate takes inexplicable turns
along the route to happiness.
The Door to December Nov 02 2022 Can the love of a mother bring back the lost past
and overcome the terrifying evil of the present? The Door to December is a thrilling
novel from bestselling author Dean Koontz, of terrible secrets and a haunting past.
Perfect for fans of Richard Laymon and Harlan Coben. 'First-rate suspense, scary and
stylish' - Los Angeles Times Six years ago, Laura McCaffrey's three-year-old
daughter Melanie was kidnapped by Laura's estranged husband, Dylan, and seemingly
vanished from the face of the earth. Now, Melanie has been found, a nine-year-old
wandering the Los Angeles streets with blank eyes and a secret in her soul she will
not or cannot reveal. Dylan has been found too - or at least his mangled remains.
Melanie is home again. But can she ever truly be safe - as the floodgates of terror
open and the bloody torrent comes pouring through...? What readers are saying about
The Door to December: 'Captivating [right up to] the explosive end' 'Once I started
this book I was absolutely hooked and read it in three nights. A fantastic fastpaced thriller' 'A well written book, the plight of the little girl pulls at your
heartstrings, and the tension in the plot keeps you turning the pages'
Love You Forever Jul 06 2020 A young woman holds her newborn son and sings to
him:I'll love you forever.I'll like you for always.As long as I'm livingMy baby
you'll be.This is the story of how that little boy goes through life and becomes a
man and how his mother's love never wavers. The simple and powerful truth behind
LOVE YOU FOREVER will strike a universal chord with parents and children alike what better way to reassure your child of your love than to share this very special
picture book.
An Absolutely Remarkable Thing Mar 14 2021 IF YOU CAME ACROSS AN ABSOLUTELY
REMARKABLE THING AT 3 A.M. IN NEW YORK CITY . . . WOULD YOU KEEP WALKING? OR DO THE
ONE THING THAT WOULD CHANGE YOUR LIFE FOREVER? **************** The Carls just
appeared . . . While roaming the streets of New York City at 3 a.m., twenty-threeyear-old April May stumbles across a giant sculpture she calls Carl. Delighted by
its appearance - like a ten-foot-tall Transformer wearing a suit of samurai armour April and her friend Andy make a video with it, which Andy uploads to YouTube. The
next day April wakes up to a viral video and a new life. There are Carls in dozens
of cities around the world - everywhere from Beijing to Buenos Aires - and April, as

their first documentarian, finds herself at the centre of an international media
spotlight. Now April has to deal with the pressure on her relationships, her
identity and her safety that this new position brings, all while being on the front
lines of the quest to find out not just what the Carls are, but what they want from
us . . . Compulsively entertaining and powerfully relevant, An Absolutely Remarkable
Thing grapples with how the social internet is changing fame and radicalisation; how
our culture deals with fear and uncertainty; and how vilification and adoration can
follow a life in the public eye. ***************** 'A fun, contemporary adventure
that cares about who we are as humans, especially when faced with remarkable events'
Kirkus (starred review) 'Hank Green hasn't just written a great mystery adventure
(though he has), and he hasn't just written the most interesting meditation on the
internet and fame I've ever seen (but he did that too), Hank has written a book
[that] expands your mind while taking you on a hell of a ride' Joseph Fink, author
of Welcome to Night Vale 'An Absolutely Remarkable Thing is pure book joy' Lev
Grossman, #1 New York Times bestselling author of the Magicians Trilogy 'Fun and
full of truth. To be honest, I'm a little irritated at how good the book is. I don't
need this kind of competition' Patrick Rothfuss, #1 New York Times bestselling
author of The Kingkiller Chronicles
Knocking On Heaven's Door Jan 24 2022 Sunday Times Science Book of the Year 2011.
We are poised on the edge of discovery in particle physics (the study of the
smallest objects we know of) and cosmology (the study of the largest), and when
these breakthroughs come, they will revolutionise what we think we know about the
universe, and the modern world. Lisa Randall guides us through the latest ideas,
charting the thrilling progress we have made in understanding the universe – from
Galileo and Newton to Einstein and the Large Hadron Collider and the search for the
Higgs boson. Yet it's about more than just physics - Randall explains how we decide
what questions to ask; how risk, beauty, creativity and truth play a role in
scientific thinking; and how answering the big questions will ultimately tell us who
we are and where we came from.
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